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1 . 目前我們各班仍在招生中，歡迎家長推薦我們學校給有興趣的親朋好友們。 

2 . 非常謝謝 5A 和 7A 的家長 Wenlin 幫忙學校註冊及總務工作。另外要感謝1A家
長  Steve每星期五為各位家長及老師們在辦公室內準備熱茶，歡迎家長drop off 孩
子到辦公室坐坐聊聊天！ 

3 . 福利社這星期五將賣薯片。感謝 Angela為孩子幫忙準備。我們邀約更多家長加
入福利社的義工行列，請有興趣的家長與我們聯絡。 

 

1 . We still have openings in all classes. Please help spread the word and let the 
school know if anyone’ s interested. We will arrange an observation class. 
Thanks! 

2 . We would like to express our appreciation to 5A and 7A parent Wenlin, who 
helps with registration and bookkeeping. In addition, we would like to thank 
Steve, 1A parent, for preparing hot tea for parents and teachers. We welcome 
parents to hang out at the office and make acquaintance with each other. 

3 . This Friday Snack Shack will sell potato chips. Each order is $1 . Thanks to 
Angela for being in charge of Snack Shack. We invite more parents to help 
preparing food. If you are interested, please contact the office staff.	


